
You Are Cordially Invited! 

Dear Patients and Families, 

We are excited to invite you to our annual Hospice Patient and Family Picnic! 

Date: Saturday, June 10, 2023 

Time: 12:00 PM - 4:00 PM 

Location: Riverside Park Pavilion 

123 River Road, Yourtown 

Join us for a day filled with food, fun, and fellowship. There will be activities for all ages, 

delicious food, and the chance to connect with other families and our caring staff. 

Please RSVP by June 1, 2023, to ensure we have enough food and supplies. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Warm regards, 

The Hospice Care Team 

Phone: (555) 123-4567 

Email: hospicecare@example.com 


